EXHIBIT E

STATE OF ARKANSAS OFFICE OF BUDGET
1508 West Seventh Street, Suite 402

Department of Finance Post Offics Box 3278
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203-3278

and Administration Phone: tsm 682-1941
Fax: (501) 682-1088
hitp:/Avww.dfa.arkansas.gov

Novernber 25, 2014

Senator Bruce Maloch, Co-Chair

Representative Stephen Meeks, Co-Chair

Performance Evaluation & Expenditure Review Committee
Arkansas Legislative Council

State Capitol Building

Little Rock, AR 72201

RE: FY15 Appropriation and/or Fund Transfer Request(s)
Dear Co-Chairs:
| am forwarding for appropriate action as required by law, the
attached Appropriation and/or Fund Transfer Request(s) that have
received my approval as Chief Fiscal Officer of the State.

Sincerely,

'Za h

Richard A. Wasiss

Director
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Aftachment(s)



ARKANSAS SECRETARY OF STATE
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MARK MARTIN

November 4, 2014 \’0
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Mr. Richard Weiss, Director

Department of Finance and Administration
1509 wW. 7= Street, Room 401

Little Rock, Arkansas 72203-3278

Dear Mr. Weiss,

The Office of the Secretary of State is requesting a transfer within current appropriations involving
the following areas:

Business Area: D063
Fund: HSC6300
Punctional Area: CONST

Prom: Commitment 590:00:47
Fund Center: 0031 Bullding Insurance
Amount: $53,136

From; Commltment: 590:00:36
Fund Center; 003L Legal Notices
Amount: $350,000

From; Commitment: 550:00:34
Pund Center: DD3A Mandatory Publications
Amount: $110,000

From: Commitment 509:00:05
Fund Center: 003D Petidon Verification
Amount: $240,000

From: Commitment: 590:00:47
Fungd Center: 003F Flags
Amount: $50,000

To: Commitment: 506:00:02 Operating Expenses
Fund Center; D03
Amount 3803,136

Room 256 State Capitol s Little Rock, Arkansas 72201-1094
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Secretary of State
Peer Request

November 4, 2014

The purpose of this request is to complete, in a timely manner, several facillties and security
updates before the Legislative session. The agency, for fiscal years 2016-2017, has requested a
budget restructuring that will reduce future PEER transfer requests.

I respectfully ask that this request be reviewed and approved by the Legislative Counsel at the
December ALC PEER meeting.

If you have questions, please contact Chief Deputy Doug Matayo at 682-1010.



